Claybanks Township

March 11, 2019
BUDGET HEARING
7:00 p.m.

The meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance. Members present: Smith,
Rabe, Lombard, Freye and Eilers.

The budget hearing was opened.

There was a question of whether the board would be receiving salary increases. It was
explained that the clerk is the only position receiving an increase in salary and that is due to
increased responsibilities and required trainings by the Bureau of Elections. It was also noted
that the last increase the board received was in 2015. There being no further comments, the
hearing was closed.

Dan Lombard made a motion to present the proposed budget at the March 12, 2018 regular
meeting for approval. Seconded by David Rabe. Roll call vote: Rabe, yes; Eilers, yes;
Lombard, yes; Smith, yes. Motion carried.

Adjournment — 7:13 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Freye



